
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls international community to aid Iraq end immigration,
displacement

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Minister of Migration and

Displaced, Ms. Ivan Faiq Jabru on 18/12/2022. H.E. had an insight into the ministry’s plan to

support the displaced segment, indicating that International Migrants Day is a chance to invite

the international community to assist in ending the displaced crisis and safely return the

displaced to their homes. Moreover, H.E. affirmed the need for social, economic, and political

levels programs to address the displaced. H.E. also called to provide sufficient support for

displaced camps, especially in the cold seasons.


